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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No. 399/2017 

 

Date: 21st June 2017  

 

Wheelchairs on Buses 

 

HM Government of Gibraltar, a government that has done so much for people with disabilities, is 

surprised and disappointed to hear the Disability Society’s accusation that ‘the Ministry for 

Transport has removed signs from the local buses regarding the space for wheelchair users.’  

Quite simply, the signs for wheelchair users have not been removed from the buses as the 

accompanying photographs (taken yesterday) make clear. 

 

The Bus Company has been working closely with the Ministry for Equality to ensure that all 

relevant legal obligations have been met. 


